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HARRYS ANNOUNCES CHANGES TO ITS BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

CSE: HARY 

Vancouver, British Columbia – February 8, 2019 – Harrys Manufacturing Inc. (“Harrys” or the 

“Company”), is pleased to announce the appointment of Daniel Polus to its board of directors. Mr. Polus 

has over 23 years of experience as an Investment Advisor, helping clients further their short and long-term 

financial goals.  

 

The Company also announces it has accepted the resignation of Bill Radvak from the Company’s board of 

directors effective February 8, 2019.  Harrys would like to thank Mr. Radvak for his service to the Company. 

 

About Daniel Polus 

 

Daniel Polus graduated from Concordia University in 1994 with a Bachelor of Commerce degree to pursue 

a career in marketing and sales.  In 1995, Daniel relocated to Vancouver where he continues his career as 

an Investment Advisor and has helped hundreds of clients achieve their long-term financial and personal 

goals.  Mr. Polus is fluent in English, French and Hungarian.     

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

“Kevin Kohanik”                         

Kevin Kohanik 

Director and CEO 

Telephone: 604-308-1602 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Glenn Little, Corporate Communications  

Telephone: (604) 565-5100  

Email: Glenn@HarrysMFG.com 

 

         

 
The Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) has neither approved nor disapproved the information contained herein and does not accept 

responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 

Except for historical information contained herein, this news release may contain forward-looking statements that involve risks and 
uncertainties. Actual results may differ materially. Except as required pursuant to applicable securities laws, the Company will not update these 

forward-looking statements to reflect events or circumstances after the date hereof. More detailed information about potential factors that 

could affect the business and financial results of the Company is included in the documents filed from time to time with the Canadian securities 
regulatory authorities and the CSE (see the Company’s profile on SEDAR at www.sedar.com). 
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